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Proud to be part of

Dear Families,

Another wonderful week at our school has flown by! Our children have been engaged in a
range of enriching experiences that brought learning to life. Year 4 had an incredible time
exploring the Natural History Museum, Year 2 were delighted by a visit from the Pearly

Queen, and Year 6 gained a wealth of knowledge during their trip to the London
Docklands Museum. These opportunities truly inspire curiosity and deepen our pupils'

understanding of the world.

Looking ahead, next week promises to be just as exciting. On Monday, we are thrilled to
welcome Lord Jim Knight, a passionate advocate for using technology to enhance

education. He will be meeting our amazing children and learning about the innovative
ways they engage with their learning.

On Wednesday, we will welcome back Rock Kids, who will be leading sessions to promote
kindness and responsibility—key aspects of our pupils' personal development. Year 4 will
also participate in the "Confident Me" workshop, another fantastic opportunity to build

self-esteem and resilience.

A reminder that Parent and Carer Consultation Evenings take place on Wednesday and
Thursday. If you haven’t yet made an appointment, please do so. These meetings are a
vital part of the academic year and an excellent opportunity to celebrate your child’s

progress and discuss next steps.

Finally, Friday will see the much-anticipated return of our school pantomime—"Oh yes it
is!" This year, we’ll be enjoying Cinderella, and the excitement is already building. It’s sure

to be a fantastic way to end the week.

Thank you for your ongoing support in making our school such a thriving community.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
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Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCEELSIE

Nursery AM- 95.8%
Poplar- 87.3%
Bay- 91.7%
Box- 95.8%
Ash- 86.6%
Palm- 97%
Holly- 84.9%
Eucalyptus- 97.4%

Nursery PM- 88.8%
Lime- 95.6%
H/Chestnut- 96.6%
Bamboo- 97.9%
Cypress- 93.5%
Acacia- 95.2%
Myrtle- 96.9%
Willow - 99.5%

Current Attendance- 94% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.
Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday

2nd

Thursday Friday

3rd 4th 5th 6th
Year 1 Early

Morning Phonics
Year 1 Early

Morning Phonics
Year 1 Early

Morning Phonics
Reception Early
Morning Phonics

Reception Early
Morning Phonics

Parents Evening Parents Evening

Rock Kidz

Cinderella Panto

Elsie came to
help Mrs

Abbott and
Miss Parish in

the office
today!

This free guide
brings you up to

date with the risks
associated with
Snapchat, and
lets you know
how best to

safeguard young
people who use

the app.
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Nursery AM/PM Femi/Naksh

Lime Olivia

Poplar Jayden

H/Chestnut Desire

Bay Abel

Bamboo Ayobami

Box Evie

Cypress Abdullah

Ash Kiara

Acacia Miracle

Palm Phoebe

Holly Archie

Myrtle Shanaya

Willow Taiwo

Eucalyptus Ava

SCHOOL VALUES

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

The new focus value this term is Kindness.

SafeRespectful

Ready

We are...

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed your

well deserved
Hot Chocolate!

Year 4 showed kindness to one another and members of the staff at the British Museum this week
when on their trip.

The children have started to learn songs for their Christmas performances this week, and have been
kind and respectful to one another when performing and rehearsing. 

Year 3 were practicing kindness as part of their PE lesson, when working on team building games. They
were being kind to one another in the way they listened, spoke and encouraged their friends. 

We have some exciting news, we
have Cinderella the panto coming to

school on Friday 6th December!

http://surl.li/trnajs

